
July & August 2023

3,195
PROGRAM
PARTICIPANTS

134

Including Buy Nothing
Giveaway (200), Shred event
(125), Family Bubble Party (103)
and Dan the Snake Man (100) 

PROGRAMS

IN-PERSON
VISITS 

ITEMS 
CHECKED OUT

We loaned 36,050
physical items and
11,817 digital items

DIGITAL
ITEM USE
Patrons downloaded/
streamed 10,060 items
from Libby, 1,233 items
from Hoopla, and 524
movies from Kanopy

11,817

21,364 47,867

We saw a 14% increase in
program participation over
July/August 2022

Up 5.7% from last year

SUMMER
READING
BY THE NUMBERS
This summer we had 507
summer readers, 405 of which
were ages 0-18. Combined all
groups read for 380,854 minutes.

Our largest group was ages 6-11
of which there were 218 readers.



July/Aug.
Highlights

"My wife and I want to thank your
library for offering 4 outstanding films
presented by Nat Tobin this Summer.
Nat Tobin and Eileen are treasures in
the Fayetteville - Manlius community,

Nat brings such a wealth of both
passion and knowledge to film viewing.
This is a cultural treasure that you can

be proud of having offered. 

“Liv and Paul both came
home all week and talked
about these camps and
all the activities WAY

more than they’ve talked
about any other camp

they’ve been to.”

Bubble Party fun! Being brave at Dan the
Snake Man!

Our STEAM Educator Mike
during a robotics challenge 

Battlebots during Geek Camp!

Kate Thorton visited to teach our campers about meteorology!Cookie decorating!

Geek Girl Camp -
Eggstronaut challenge

Circulation Supervisor Jake
lent a hand!

This Troop collected care products
for a community Care Closet!

Summer programs = a
great way to make friends!

These cousins have done this program
every summer for the past 3 years! Jeff the Magic Man!


